
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Norwood Primary School at the up and coming SOKE 

Orienteering Competition, which is being held at Arthur Mellow Village College.  The event is 

taking place on Tuesday 16th May 2023 between 9:30am and 11:30am.  

 

Pupils will travel to the venue by taxi and will be accompanied by Norwood staff adults.  Whilst at 

the venue, Sports Leaders from AMVC will stay with the pupils as they go around the course in 

their teams.  

 

Pupils should come to school in their full Norwood PE kit, which should include sensible footwear 

for the morning.  Pupils will however be given a Norwood top to wear for the event.  

Pupils will need to bring their school uniform in a bag with them to get changed into on their 

return to school.  All pupils should bring a drink of water to take with them.  

 

Please complete and return the reply slip below by Monday 15th May 2023 in order to give your 

child permission.  

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                            Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead                                            Head Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Child’s name:                                                                Year group: _____________________________                                

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to travel in a taxi and take part in the SOKE Orienteering 

competition being held at AMVC on Tuesday 16th May 2023.  

 

Signed:                                                                    Parent/Carer           Date: _______________________                                               
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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